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State Attorney’s Office Launches Redesigned Website  
 
The State Attorney’s Office has unveiled a redesigned website to provide even better 
service for the community. The URL remains the same: www.SA15.org.  
 
Returning visitors are advised to refresh their browsers. The fully-accessible website 
features a modern appearance with easy-to-navigate pages to explore. A new mobile 
version also is available. 
 
“I hope the residents of Palm Beach County will find the new website a helpful resource 
for information and news about the office, our task forces, employment opportunities, 
and public records,” said State Attorney Dave Aronberg. 
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